
Notification of Course Schedule Changes 

Dear Students, 

We hope this message finds you well. We wish to inform you of some changes to the course 

schedule for the upcoming semester: 

• Course: Introduction to Programming 

• Old Schedule: Mondays and Wednesdays, 10:00 AM - 11:30 AM 

• New Schedule: Tuesdays and Thursdays, 1:00 PM - 2:30 PM 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. Please 

make the necessary adjustments to your calendars. 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to the academic office. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Sincerely, 

The Academic Team 


